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Continuing night work at the intersection of Narellan Road 
and Appin Road in Campbelltown 
The NSW Government is funding this proposal as part of its program to 
ease congestion and improve travel times on Sydney’s busiest corridors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Roads and Maritime Services is upgrading the intersection of Narellan Road and Appin Road in 
Campbelltown. This project aims to improve efficiency, safety and congestion at this busy intersection. 

Upcoming work includes: 

• Road widening  
• Upgrading traffic signals  
• Digging new drainage pits and installing new drainage pipes 
• Line marking and re-sheeting  
• Landscaping 
• Installing new road signs. 
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Progress 

Work completed on this project so far includes: 

• Earthworks 
• Stormwater drainage 
• Utility relocations 
• Concrete base for new road. 

Our work schedule 

During the next stage, we will continue working up to five nights per week consecutively for 45 night 
shifts and 40 day shifts, excluding public holidays, between Monday 26 November and Friday 15 
February, weather permitting.  
 
Day work will be carried out between 7am and 6pm on weekdays and between 7am and 1pm on 
Saturdays. Our night work hours will be between 8pm and 5am from Sunday to Friday. 
 
Work will be halted from Friday 21 December until Monday 7 January for the holiday shutdown. 

How will the work affect you? 

Our work may be noisy at times but we will do everything we can to minimise its impact, including 
completing the noisier tasks by midnight. 

Traffic changes 

There will be temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe. 

Lane closures will be in place and may affect travel times. Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and 
traffic controllers’ directions. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact Travis McCleary, our contractor Community Liaison 
Representative on 0402286402 or travismccleary@christiecivil.com.au.   

For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
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